
 

 

 
Notifying the Public of Rights Under Title VI and ADA 

 
The Peoria-Pekin Urbanized Area Transportation Study (PPUATS) operates its programs and 
services without regard to race, color, national origin and disability status in accordance with Title 
VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, and the Americans 
with Disabilities Act of 1990 (ADA). Any person who believes they have been aggrieved by any 
unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint with the PPUATS. 
 
For more information on the PPUATS’s civil rights program, and the procedures to file a 
complaint, contact Eric Miller, Executive Director, (309) 673-9330; email: 
emiller@tricountyrpc.org; or visit our administrative office at 456 Fulton Street, Suite 401, 
Peoria, Illinois 61602. For more information, visit https://tricountyrpc.org/legal/.  
 
Complaints may be filled directly with the Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) or with 
the Federal Transit Administration (FTA): 
 

Illinois Department of Transportation Federal Transit Administration 
Civil Rights Office Office of Civil Rights 

Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator 
69 Washington Street, Room 2100 1200 New Jersey Avenue, Southeast 

Chicago, Illinois 60602 Washington, DC 20590 
 
 
If information is needed in another language, contact Tri-County Regional Planning Commission 
at (309) 673-9330. Para información en Español, llame: Debbie Ulrich, Office Manager, (309) 673-
9330; email: dulrich@tricountyrpc.org.  
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